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Subject: Invitation to join the ITU Centre of Excellence network for the 2019‐2022 cycle 

 

Dear Mr Ebrahimi, 

Thank you for submitting your application to become part of the International Telecommunication Union 
(ITU) Centre of Excellence (CoE) network in the Asia-Pacific region. 

I am pleased to inform you that following a careful evaluation process from a large number of submissions 
received, the IoT Academy has been selected to become an ITU Centre of Excellence in the priority area 
of Internet of Things. Your selection as one of ITU CoEs reflects recognition of your status as a high‐
quality ICT training provider in this area. 

Please confirm in writing your acceptance of this invitation. A formal Cooperation Agreement will then 
be forwarded to you for signing. This agreement will establish a non‐exclusive framework of collaboration 
between your institution and ITU for the development of human and institutional capacity in the above‐
mentioned area. 

In accordance with the “Operational Processes and Procedures document for the Centre of 
Excellence Network 2018” which will be annexed to the Cooperation Agreement, the work of the 
CoEs will be guided by the respective Steering Committees. The ITU Regional Office for the Asia-Pacific 
region will be in touch with you to plan for the training activities to be delivered. 

I look forward to working closely with you in the future and to establishing a mutually rewarding 
collaboration. 

Yours sincerely, 

Brahima Sanou 
Director 
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  Geneva, 13 June 2018 

  
Dr Farzad Ebrahimi 

Chairman 

IoT Academy 
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Tehran University of Science and  

Technology Park 

TEHRAN 

Islamic Republic of Iran 

  

  

  

Dear Dr Ebrahimi, 

It is my great pleasure to officially welcome IoT Academy to the ITU family as an Academia 

participant in the work of all three ITU Sectors: Radiocommunication, Telecommunication 

Standardization and Telecommunication Development.  

As the United Nations specialized agency for information and communication technology, ITU 

brings together 193 Member States and more than 700 Sector Members and Associates from 

industry, NGOs, international and regional organizations, as well as some 150 academic 

institutions. In doing so, ITU provides a unique, trusted and global multi-stakeholder platform for 

partners from the public and private sectors to address major ICT issues.  

Our Membership and Partner Relations Division (academia@itu.int) will contact your team to 

provide additional details regarding opportunities for your institution’s participation. 

I am certain that you will find great value in being part of ITU, and I look forward to a long and 

prosperous relationship.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Houlin Zhao 
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